NOTICE FOR FIRST SEMESTER STUDENTS

Students of First Semester B.A./B.Sc/ B.Com programme courses are directed to
assemble on 18/07/2018 In rgom no- A-202 where college will communicate the
students regardmg the Courses of Study under C.B.C.S system. However, for
Hons. students respective department will communicate the same to their
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Teacher-in-charge
Teacher-in-Charge
Asansol Girls' College

students in their departmental class room.



